
To	Whom	It	May	Concern,

	

Your	request	has	been	received	by	the	Brookline	Police	Department	Records	Division.		In	accordance	with	Public	Records	Law	you	will	receive	a	response	to
your	request	within	10	business	days.		If	you	have	any	further	questions	you	may	contact	the	Brookline	Police	Department	Records	Division	at	617-730-2225.

Further	information	regarding	Public	Records	Law	Guidelines	can	be	found	at:

http://www.sec.state.ma.us/pre/preidx.htm

Due	to	the	health	crisis	the	Brookline	Police	Department	Records	Division	is	currently	understaffed.		Please	be	patient	if	you	do	not	receive	an	immediate
response	to	correspondences.		The	Department	is	still	filling	requests	in	the	order	they	are	received,	but	response	time	could	be	longer	than	normal.		Requests	of
a	large	scope	will	be	subject	to	petitions	to	the	Sec	of	the	Commonwealth	for	extension	on	the	Department’s	response	time,	in	some	cases	over	a	month
depending	on	the	size	and/or	availability	of	the	requested	materials.		The	Department	apologizes	for	any	inconvenience	this	may	cause.

From:	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Sent:	Monday,	April	6,	2020	5:07	PM
To:	Kade	Crockford	<kcrockford@aclum.org>;	Taïsha	Lazare	<tlazare@aclum.org>
Subject:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request
	
Good	Afternoon,

Please	see	attached.

Best,

Emiliano

------
Emiliano	Falcon-Morano
Pronouns:	he,	him,	his
	
Policy	Counsel
Technology	for	Liberty	Program
American	Civil	Liberties	Union	of	Massachusetts
211	Congress	Street,	Boston,	MA	02110
617.482.3170	x402	|	efalcon@aclum.org
	
Website	|	Twitter	|	Facebook	|	Instagram	|	Youtube
	

From Amanda	Williams	<amwilliams@brooklinema.gov>
Subject Re:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

To Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Tue,	7	Apr	2020	13:07:04	+0000
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